
BH-27 Correspondence – Svetlana Knyazeva 
 

 

From: Svetlana Knyazeva <SKnyazeva@dhs.lacounty.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 12:10 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Pitchwood Animal Shelter budget 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Please increase budget for Pitchwood Animal Shelter. The current $400,000 is not enough to take care 
of the issue. There are hundreds of animals with no room at the shelter, many are turned away. They 
are releasing healthy cats into the neighborhoods. There is only 1 clerk for the entire shelter. There is 16 
million budget for next year. Please increase budget for the animal shelter to the promised $1.4 million. 
Those animals need your help! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Svetlana Knyazeva, RNIII, BSN  
DHS Dermatology Nurse Navigation Care Manager  
Harbor UCLA Medical Center, Department of Medicine, Division of Dermatology 
N-24 Room 35 

SKnyazeva@dhs.lacounty.gov 
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